
 
The Department of Economics will host a 

“Get Acquainted Reception” 
For All New Economics Graduate Students 
to meet faculty, staff and other new students 

 
Tuesday, August 14, 2018 

10:30 AM 
(Immediately following Math Boot Camp) 

 
The event will be held in the  

Library Tower 15th Floor 
 Conference Room 

 
Pizza and beverages will be served. 

All new students are invited. 


